
Public Notice 

Residents of Thargomindah are being advised that on 

Saturday 16th & Monday 18th of 

November from 12:00am until 6:00am the town water 

supply will be shut down to allow for maintenance 

work to be carried out.  

 

Filling your kettle and a bucket is recommended in case 

work takes  

longer then expected. 

 

Please contact Council on 4621 8000 for any  

information or concerns.  

Town Water Supply Shut Off  


